
 

 

December 11, 2020 

Schedule Change: The “Flexible Student Support Block” previously scheduled for next 
Wednesday, Dec 16th has been moved to Friday, Dec 18th. Students who were scheduled to 
attend Blk D classes on Dec. 18th are asked to attend Blk D on Wednesday, Dec. 16th instead. 

 

 

Our school has been a buzz the past couple of 
weeks with a number of “Festivus” activities taking 
place through Blk B classes, including 

 

 Holiday Hampers 
for Families in Need (27 to date) 

 Our Place Dinners 
 Door and Tree Decorating 
 Scavenger Hunts 
 Ugly Sweater Days 

This year we have had to imagine our traditional 
activities, such as the polar bear swim, pancake 
breakfast, school assembly, etc. Thanks to the 
creativity and efforts of our leadership classes and 
amazing staff, we have a number of special 
“COVID friendly” activities planned for the morning 
of Dec. 18th. Students will attend their Blk B class 
as usual, but there will be a number of virtual 
activities taking place throughout the morning 
(completing family hampers, Livestreamed student 
concerts/performances, interactive virtual class 
competitions, and more). 
  
Holiday Hampers for Families in Need 
If you/your child’s block B class did not sponsor a 
family and organize a Holiday Hamper and you 
would like to contribute to help a family in need, we 
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 UPCOMING DATES 

December 16 
Oak Bay Recorded Band 
Concert @7pm 
 
December 18 
Last day of Festivus 
activities  
 
January 4 
School re-opens 
Block D full time cohort 
block 
 
January 13-15 
Grad photo retakes 
 
January 18 
PAC meeting @7pm 
Zoom 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



are accepting gift cards and/or cash donations in the front office.  We have had a few more families that have 
come to the surface of needing support so your consideration is appreciated.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
FROM THE CAREER CENTRE 

PSAT - Attention Grade 11’s – Are you considering an American University after high school? Grade 11 

students will have an opportunity to write a Practice SAT (PSAT) exam the morning of January 26th in 

our library. Seating is limited and will be issued on a first come first serve basis once the student has 

registered with Ms. Giesbrecht and paid the $25 fee. Check-in will be at 7:45am with the exam to start 

at 8:00am and finish at approximately noon. In order to secure your seat bring in a $25 cheque to Ms. 

Giesbrecht payable to Oak Bay High School as soon as possible.  

 

 

 

 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/  
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